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16 January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
On behalf of Heath Park staff, governors and trustees, we are writing to inform you that we have now 

received the report from Ofsted, following our inspection which took place on the 5th and 6th November 

2024. The report, which is attached to this letter, reflects the hard work and collaboration of staff, 

students and parents to ensure that Heath Park continues to succeed at the highest level in the city, 

the region and on a national level.   

We are incredibly proud of our students and proud that our hard work has been recognised.  I am sure 

that you too will also be proud with what you read in the report. There are with many references to 

exemplary provision, learning and positive behaviours which typifies what we do on a daily basis at 

Heath Park.  

I want to draw your attention to some of the following feedback we received: 

 ‘Pupils thrive at Heath Park. This is a school which lives its values to place ‘every pupil always in focus’. 

Staff work together effectively to enable pupils to excel and to give them high quality experiences.’ 

‘Pupils typically behave with considerable understanding and kindness to each other. They understand 

the school’s expectations for how they should conduct themselves and how they should treat each other. 

Pupils know that adults will support them skilfully to make positive choices. Pupils are happy because 

the school is underpinned by warm and positive relationships.’ 

‘Disadvantaged pupils and pupils with special educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND) achieve well. 

This is because teachers know in detail the support needed to help these pupils succeed.’ 

‘The school is proud of the increasing number of pupils from the sixth form who have accessed courses 

at top universities.’ 

‘The arrangements for safeguarding are effective.’ 

We want to personally thank everyone who completed Ofsted’s Parent View survey, as this serves as 

valuable feedback as part of our continued push for constant improvement.  

The Ofsted Report for the school will be on our website from tomorrow, the 17th of January 2025 and 

will appear on Ofsted’s website next week.  

This report is testimony to your relentless commitment. Thank you once again for all the support you 

continue to give the school.   

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 

Mr Rollins     Mrs Holloway 
Head of School     Chief Executive  


